
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
If you missed the Del Rio CC meeting, 
you missed one of the finest tributes 
ever paid to a member of our Association, 
A "well done" to program chairman Paul 
Dias and to Steve Carlton, who did most 
of the leg work on our behalf. Enough 
said; you can ask Don Naumann for details. 

A reminder to sign up early for our Annual 
Christmas meeting and Larry Lloyd Mem-
orial Golf Tournament. We are expecting a 
full field and will be accepting sign-ups 
on a first come basis. 

Our own Mike Clark has assumed the res-
ponsibilities of the Host Chapter for the 
GCSAA Conference. He needs our help in 
arranging volunteers to make this the 
best conference ever. If you or a friend 
can assist please call Mike ASAP! 

The State Association board meeting is to be held November 11, 1985 at the 
San Francisco Golf Club. A thank you to Nor Cal member Supt. Robert 
Klinesteker for helping us set up our program at this meeting. Any questions 
about this meeting can either be answered by Jim Ross or Ken Sakai. Our 
board will be kept abreast of all issues. 

Thank you's to Del Rio CC and all that attended Cliff's day. Have a Happy 
Thanksgiving. 

COUNTRY CLUB SALES, INC. 
4592 E. Second St 
Benecia 94510 

HYDRO ENGINEERING -Adrian Bertens 
Box 505 Phone 415 837-1892 
Danville 94526 

EWING IRRIGATION PRODUCTS 
2462 Polvorosa Ave - Box 2098 
San Leandro 94577. 

JENKINS MACHINERY COMPANY 
1848 Arnold Industrial Place 
Concord ' 94520 

GOLFCO - John Engen 
P. 0. Box 501 
Chico 95927 

K K W INC/ John Deming 
20470 Corsair Blvd 
Hayward 94545 

BROWN SAND, INC. 
874 East Woodard Avenue 
Manteca 95336 209 982-4618 

WILBUR-ELLIS - LINDSAY JENNISON 
P. 0. Box 568 
Salinas 93902 

KENNETH A. SAKAI, CGCS 


